
  

Principals Report    
Wishing Stage 3 students and staff safe travels on their Canberra 
Excursion this week. I look forward to hearing all the wonderful stories 
when they return on Wednesday 28 May. The school will keep parents 
up to date via Class Dojo and Facebook. 
 

National Reconciliation Week 2025 
National Reconciliation Week (27 May to 3 June) is a time for all 
Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, and 
achievements, and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving 
reconciliation in Australia. The National Reconciliation Week theme for 
2025, Bridging Now to Next, reflects the ongoing connection between 
past, present and future. Bridging Now to Next calls on all Australians to 
step forward together, to look ahead and continue the push forward as 
past lessons guide us. 
 

This week students will complete a range of activities to learn more 
about the importance of reconciliation and about shared history and the 
Aboriginal culture. Thank you to Mrs McMahon, Miss Pass, Mrs 
Windress, Cameron and the Aboriginal Education Team for organising 
the activities for the week. 
 

 
 

Wellbeing Week 
Across the week students will have the opportunity to join in fun 
playground activities at lunch time and go in the draw to win a prize if 
they return their homework grid by Monday 2 June. On Friday all 
students will be treated to a special Backflips Against Bullying 
Incursion at no cost to families. 
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Term 2, Week5 
 Monday 26th May  2025 

Narara Public School 
90 Newling Street 
Lisarow NSW 2250 
 
Phone: 02 4328 3024 
Email: 
narara-p.school@ 
det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Uniform Shop 
8:15am – 8:45am 
Tuesday & Friday 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 
26-28 May  
Stage 3 Excursion 
(Years 5 & 6) 
 

 
Notes You Should Have 
 
Stage 2 Camp  
(Years 3 & 4) 
Point Wolstoncroft 
 
Bush Picnic 
Kindergarten 
 
Kincumber Mountain 
Years 1 & 2 
 
Wyrrabalong National 
Park 
Years 3 & 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
School Uniform 

Over the past few weeks staff and I have noticed different coloured jumpers, hats and socks being worn that 
do not meet the school’s Uniform Policy. There is an expectation that students are in full school uniform each 
day. In the event a school item is not available to wear (for example a jumper as it is wet on the clothesline), 
please supply your child with a note for that day that they can show to staff. A reminder that Brisbane Water 
Representative Jumpers should only be worn on sport days and black bike shorts do not form part of our 
school uniform.  
 
We have also noticed an increase in jewellery such as necklaces, bracelets and earrings being worn. We ask 
that students only wear small studs/sleepers in their ears as others can be a safety issue if they get caught on 
something. For this reason, necklaces should also not be worn at school. Thank you for your cooperation with 
this matter. 
 
Brisbane Water PSSA Zone Cross Country Carnival 
As you are aware the Brisbane Water PSSA Zone Cross Country Carnival was postponed last week due to 
wet weather. The new date is scheduled for this Friday 30 May. A new permission note will not be supplied to 
parents / carers as all information regarding this event remains the same and the back-up date was included in 
the original permission note. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Late Payments 
Please adhere, where possible, to meet payment deadlines. It makes it very difficult to accept overdue payments 
for things like excursions. Late payments put added pressure on administration staff and the teacher/s organising 
the event. It is a timely process that takes away from other administerial tasks and adds to an already busy work 
schedule. If you are aware that you are unable to make a certain payment deadline it would be greatly 
appreciated if this can be communicated to the school in a timely manner. If a family is experiencing financial 
pressure, you can contact the school and speak directly with me regarding student assistance. 
 
PSSA Trials 
We have had a number of sporting trials over the last few weeks and more to come with some being postponed 
due to the recent wet weather. Students involved in these recent trials were fantastic representatives for our 
school and participated to the best of their ability, displaying great sportsmanship. They should be very proud of 
their achievements. Congratulations to Jasmine M, Marley P and Vienna E who participated in the netball trial, 
to Nicholas S and Maddy D who competed in the touch football trial and to Benji M, Joel B, Ariah A, Taylah B 
and Maddy D who participated in the soccer trials. Well done everyone!  
 
Special mention to Vienna E (netball) and Joel B (soccer) who will now go on to represent NPS at the next level 
of trials in their respective sport. Good luck!  
 



  

Growing Great Teachers Program 
Recently we had some exceptional Year 11 students from Lisarow High School visit as they were participating 
in the Growing Great Teachers Program. These high school students were selected to be part of this program 
as they have a passion / interest in teaching. 
 
I was very impressed with these students and how they emersed themselves in the experience. Our students 
and staff loved having them at NPS. We look forward to further strengthening our partnership with LHS through 
this and other initiatives throughout the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Quality Workers 
 

Students Class Work Sample 

All students 
 

K/1A Foyer Display 

Riley M 
Ewan D 
 

K6O Mathematics (Partitioning) 

Archer M 
Matthew O 
Charlie B 
Eva C 
Layla V 
Reggie I 
Corbin C 
 

3/4L Stanza Writing 
 
 
 
 
 
Saturn Information Report 

Thomas L 
Isla I 
Austin P 
Omeka H 
 

K/1A Handwriting  

Tristen S 
 

1J Super Sentence  

Brody S 
 

2B Art 

Ezekiel P 
 

3/4A Narrative  

 
Grant McFarland 
Principal 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Central Coast Choir Festival 

              Congratulations to Our Choir Stars!     

 
A huge congratulations to the 16 talented students selected to represent our school at the Central Coast 
Choral Festival this October! Your hard work and beautiful voices have earned you a place in this special 
event, and we can’t wait to see you shine on stage. Our first rehearsal is this Thursday, so come ready to sing! 
 
Mrs Bond is incredibly proud of you all, and sends a big thank you to the wonderful parents who generously 
offered to help with lifts to and from the event - your support is truly appreciated! 
 

  Choir is for everyone!   

Even if you weren’t selected for the festival this year, all students are warmly welcome at Choir every Monday 
at lunchtime in Mrs. Bond’s room. It’s warm, cosy, and full of fun—if you love to sing, come join us! 
 
International Competition and Assessment (ICAS) 
We know our students are amazing, so we’re giving them the opportunity to showcase and celebrate their 
talents in the world-renowned ICAS competition this year. 
 
ICAS is an online academic competition that gives students the opportunity to challenge their higher order 
thinking and problem-solving skills in English, Mathematics, Science, Writing, Spelling Bee, and Digital 
Technologies. 
If you wish for your child (Year 2-6) to participate in ICAS this year, please go to: 
https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps 
and enter the code: 
IMX902 
 
Further information is supplied in the attached document. 
 
Regards, 
Erin Beatty 
ICAS Coordinator Narara Public School 



  

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


